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Good evening,

 

I’m writing on behalf of Johns Hopkins Health System and its Maryland hospitals; The Johns Hopkins Hospital, Johns
Hopkins Bayview Medical Center, Johns Hopkins Howard County Medical Center, and Suburban Hospital. I’m writing to
acknowledge that each hospital has received and reviewed the draft documents estimating need for acute psychiatric
services for historically underserved populations in Maryland. We have no comments at this time. We’d like to thank
MHCC staff for their time and efforts in producing the need analysis, supplemental tables, and utilization projections
included in the report.

 

Best,

Spencer

 

 

Spencer Wildonger
Program Director of Health Planning

Johns Hopkins Medicine

 


